City of Long Beach



Legislation Text

File #: 11-0134, Version: 3

Recommendation to City Council to concur in recommendation of the Budget Oversight Committee that the City Council go on record with the State Legislatures to fully support the Little Hoover Commission's recommendations regarding public pension obligations; and urge the Legislatures to implement them on our behalf, as well as the State.

The Budget Oversigh Committee, at its meeting held Wednesday, March 9, 2011, considered communications relative to the above subject.

It is the recommendation of the Budget Oversight Committee that the City Council og on record with our State legislatures to fully support the Little Hoover Commission's recommendations and urge our legislatures to implement them on our behalf, as well as the state.

Approve recommendation.

COUNCILMEMBER GARY DELONG CHAIR, BUDGET OVERSIGHT COMMITTEE